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Paul Beard
Head of Compliance
Ofgem
9 Millbank
LONDON
SW1 P 3GE.

12 March 2002

Dear Paul

Marketing Gas and Electricity Consultation Document.

This is just a quick note to place on record Atlantic’s support for Ofgem’s
proposed continuation of the Marketing condition.

Atlantic is always willing to work with both Ofgem  and energywatch in any way
possible to improve the marketing of gas and electricity to customers. To this
end, we would encourage Ofgem,  in particular, to set up a forum of suppliers
in order to facilitate the sharing of best practice in this area.

For your information, I have also copied this letter to the Director of
energywatch’s Central Region - Atlantic’s lead energywatch office.

Yours sincerely,

Siobhan O’Loughlin
Regulation Officer.

CC: Janet Marsh, Director, energywatch Central Region.
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